COMMUNICATION C29
ITEM NO. 2
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

February 2, 2022

From:	Mark	Palumb	0
ı ı oııı.	IVIAIN	raiuiiib	U

Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2022 11:06 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Kleinburg Community Center

Hello and good day,

I received the invitation to comment on Kleinburg building a new community center at Highway 27 & Kirby Road.

My wife, my 1 year old daughter and I are new residents of Kleinburg, we love the area and all the beautiful parks and conservation areas nearby. I think our community would benefit from an additional community center to serve the northern part of the community where significant amounts of houses are being built. My family is growing and would greatly appreciate and utilize access to programming and lessons from a community center for the next decade and beyond. We would warmly welcome an outdoor pool, outdoor skating rink and other resources that will support health and well-being irrespective of future pandemics. I believe this would be welcomed by many current and future residents in the Kleinberg area.

Kind Regards,

Mark Palumbo

McMichael Ave, Kleinburg